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March 25, 2014

Dr. Belle Wheelan

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

On December 3, 2013 the Commission responded to our submission of a substantive
change prospectus for a proposed Emergency Management AAS degree and Emergency
Management diploma program. In the response, the Commission asked for a completed
faculty roster for faculty providing instruction in the proposed program.

Enclosed please find a completed faculty roster showing the credentials for James W.
Thaxton, who has agreed to teach and coordinate the program pending program approval
by the Commission.

Should you have any questions please contact our COC Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson. She
can be reached at 770.781.6950 or jtolleson@Ilaniertech.edu.

Sincerely,

(o

Dr. Ray*Perren, President
Lanier Technical College
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Enclosure

cc: Dr. Steven Sheeley
Dr. Sara Armstrong
Dr. Joanne Tolleson
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